
 

Dear Parents 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

You are invited to our 

Forehill Primary School Christmas Extravaganza and Open Day 

 on Friday 11th December, 2015 

 

Doors open from 9.30am until 11am  

 

Feature Performance;  

 

Primary 1 classes Nativity 

This event will be open to P1 Parents & P1 Family Members 

(Doors open 9.45am for a 10am start in the Hall) 

 

*Please note that there may be limited seating during the P1 Nativity performance 

 

Following the P1 Nativity, the Gym Hall will open to all parents and visitors 

for refreshments (e.g. tea, coffee and a mince pie). 

 

Carol Singing will take place in the Hall with P5/4 – Open to all Visitors  

(from 10.40am until 11am) 

 

 

 

Other Attractions;  

Class exhibitions, games, decorations stalls and sales, Christmas craft workshops 

will also be organised for visiting parents and visitors.  

 

Our school Nursery will also hold an open session for AM and PM Nursery parents 

(see Nursery for further details/timings).  

 


